
502 Cave Ave. Bainbridge Island, WA 98110 
Office #842-6525 

Email: bspringer@biccc.org 

Bainbridge Island Child Care Centers 

BIG KIDS NEWS 

BISD Spring Break will be April 7th to April 11th, 2025. If it’s your child’s normally 
scheduled day to come to Big Kids, then they can be here all day.  If you’re needing ad-
ditional days for your child to come, please call and talk to Bridgette S. regarding space 
available. Additional days will be charged as Extended Care at $7.50 per hour. If your 
child is not coming to Big Kids over Spring Break, please let us know. It helps with 
staffing. Please remember to provide a NUT/CANDY/COCONUT/SHELLFISH/
SODA FREE Lunch. (NO HEAT-UP please). 

April 2025 Important Dates: 

April 14, 21 & 28: 

 BISD 90 min Early      

Release 

April 7-11: Spring 

Break/No School 

May 26: BICCC/BISD 

CLOSED for Memorial 

Day Holiday 

Words Of Wisdom: 

BICCC is a recipient of 

funding by: 

Summer/Fall Registration: 

Our Summer Descriptions and Registration packets are almost ready for pick-up, or for us to 

email them to you. We have planned an exciting summer full of twists and turns. If you’re 

interested in attending our summer program, please get a copy of our enrollment forms.  

Fall 2025/2026 registration packets are on the way as well. We will keep you posted on 

when they become available. 

If your interested in receiving enrollment forms, please feel free to email or contact me at 

206/842/0238 (Big Kids) or bspringer@biccc.org or ask us to add you to our mailing list. 

Happy Spring from: Bridgette S., Kathryn & Sara 

 We would like to say “Thank you,” to everyone who generously donated to 

BICCC through the Kitsap Great Give last month. We appreciate your con-

tinued support of our organization. We couldn’t do it without all of you! 

BISD Spring Break: 

Keep an eye out for information regarding special events we will be having this summer. 

We can’t wait to share them all with you! 

 

Upcoming Events: 


